
COSI Field Trip Permission Slip 

The advanced biology class at Coshocton High School will be traveling to Columbus to see The Bodies 

exhibit as part of our class on Thursday, November 29, 2012. We will be leaving at 8am from the school 

(please come to school at the regular time and go to first period) and returning to school by 3pm. Travel 

will be by school van, driven by a certified bus driver.  

I can be reached at 740-502-7477 during the field trip.  

Thanks! 

Barb Snyder  Barbara.snyder@omeresa.net 

 

Please sign and return this section. 

Student’s Name __________________________________________________ 

I give my permission for ___________________________________ to go to COSI with the class and 

teacher on November 29, 2012. 

Parent Signature _______________________________________________ Date __________________ 

Any additional comments or requests: 

 


